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Our dear Motivational Ministries Family

What happened? 2023 was here and then
it's gone! Life is really a ‘vapor that
appears for just a moment then vanishes
away’. Jay and | want to wish you an
extraordinary new year. May your health
be the best! May the Lord solidify your
vision and ministry for the new year. May
you complete the tasks that are set before
you by His grace and the leadership of the
Holy Spirit. God is good all the time and
through us He desires to complete His will
in the earth. To Jesus be all the glory and
praise.

We have seen approximately 9,382 first-time
decisions over the last 10 years. We have
served in 26 interim churches and completed
105 mission trips:

MEXICO: 94
GUATEMALA: 4
ALABAMA: 4
GEORGIA: 3

We realize we repeat these stats to you often
but we continue to be amazed at all God has
accomplished. The Lord continues to place us
in areas that are ripe unto harvest. This year
Mexico City and Culiacan have been the high

productive  ministries. In  Mexico City
approximately 339 first time decisions were
made while in  Culiacan there were

approximately 311 decisions for Christ. These
two mission trips demonstrate the diverse
ministries the Lord allowes us to be a part of:
men and women'’s prisons, agricultural camps,
rehab centers, juvenile homes and churches.
We want to give a shout out to Emmanuel
Southern Baptist Church in Culiacan, Sinaloa.
This one tiny church has a prison ministry,
camp ministry, rehab ministry, as well as
Sunday School and Sunday services! Every time
we go to Culiacan | continue to be amazed that
so much work for the Lord can be done with so
few people. Blessings to you Pastor Pedro Diaz
and all your people for the work you are doing
for Christ. The love you have shown us is
overwhelming. It is our great joy to labor
together with you for one more soul.
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Our tradition in December is to ask you for your continued support. We cannot make it to the
mission field nor maintain our personal lives without your help. | report to you that our finances
have been steady all of 2023. Post covid, we have seen higher costs in flight tickets, food, and
hotels but because of your faithfulness we have overcome inflated prices, We have witnessed
the hand of the Lord upon all we are accomplishing on the mission field. Please stay close to us
in prayer and please seek the Father in what to give in the year ahead. It's difficult in a
newsletter to express how much we appreciate you and how grateful we are for all you do. For
the glory of God, Happy New Year!

In His love,

Your evangelists,

Bre Tem cw{ Bre @

Mark 1:17b
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